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Top Tip! 

Why not sit with your child and research sharks! There is plenty of information on sharks on the internet. Sharks are also 

on the decline and some species of sharks have dropped in number in the last five years due to shark fin fishing and being 

caught in nets. In Foundation 1 we are teaching the children the importance of looking after our world. All creatures 

should be protected even if they look mean and fierce, such as the shark. Sharks are important sea creatures as they 

maintain eco systems in our seas and oceans.  

 

  

Reminders  

We will be having a Foundation Stage dress up party on Thursday 25 

May 2017. Children may contribute a plate of food towards the party if 

they so wish. Please be aware that some children in our setting are 

allergic to the following foods: peanuts, shell fish, fish and soya.  

We are still having our splash pool sessions every day except 

Tuesdays.   

 

 

This Week in F1  18/05/2017 

 

A look back at this week… 

 

The Foundation 1 children really enjoyed 

learning about Sea Turtles this week. They 

got to meet some aquatic terrapins called 

Adrian and Andre. 

At home: 

Continue to practise counting up to and beyond 

10, depending on your child’s ability. 

Continue to develop your child’s understanding 

of the shape names and their properties. 

Continue to practise recognising and writing their 

name at home. 

Continue to practice their phonic knowledge 

going over all the sounds learned to date. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following week we will be: 

 Reading ‘Shark in the Dark’ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_D

7_DLgvq7k  

 2D and 3D shapes and their properties 

 Counting beyond 10 

 Using technology 

 Continuing to use the Beebots 

 Doing creative activities to do with sea 

creatures 

 


